
Pilon, Janet 

Subject: 600 james st n 

From: edward NiEDZIELSKI 

Sent: September 2, 2019 3:36 PM 

To: Chamberlain, Lisa <Lisa.Chamberlain@hamilton.ca> 

Subject: 600 james st n 

i live at 560 hughson st n i am against this proposed development as it is way too large a building for the site it does 

not provide enough parking on site there should be at least one per unit 1/2 parking for visitors and guests of the 

residents and depending on commercial and office at least another 20 -30 spaces at the present time there is a very 

large development proposed on waterfront we should wait for the traffic and parking situation to figure out how bad 

this will all become the 600 james st n corner is very busy presently i am opposed to this development ed 

niedzielski 
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